Subject: Dr WilmaJohnson and the Chronic Disease Dental Scheme
Categories.  Submissions

To Whom it may concern

Wilma has been my dentist for a number of years. She has impressed me
not only with her competence as a dentist but also by her kindness and
consideration when it comesto billinng. | am an old age pensioner and
not privately insured and Wilma has always been very generous with her
services. To make her look money minded and even worse, dishonest is
outrageous.

The fact that alarge number of dentists have "slipped up " on the

correct paperwork implies to me that the information they were given
before they commenced work on patients covered by the Chronic Disease
Dental Scheme, was not good and clear enough.

It is acrying shame that good people likke Wilma Johnson are put
through this stress and expected to pay exhorbitant sums of money
which have not even taken into account costs incurred by them in the
course of their work.It now looks like chronicly ill patients are not

being treated anymore. ( luckily | am not one of them)

Elsa Fischer
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